
Dear Comrades,

The ARISE Conference 2014 was held at CHENNAI on 07 September 2014 and it was a grand 
success.

A decision has been taken at the General Council that the members can pay an one time  Life 
Subscription  of  Rs.  6,000/-  (Rupees  Six  Thousand  only)  or  in  an  alternative  to  give  an 
authorization  to  deduct  Rs.  50/-  every  month from their  Monthly  Pension  under  check  off 
system.

The members are requested to prepare a Cheque for Rs. 6,000/- favouring "THE ARISE" and 
arrange to send it to our central unit at your earliest. In an alternative, you may chose the other 
option also.

If you require any other clarification, kindly contact me.

With Best Wishes and Warm Greetings and Regards,

K S NARASIMHA MURTHY
Organising Secretary
ARISE [Karnataka]


